
Pick-up:  Sunday, October 18 & 25

Return:  Sunday, November 1, 8, & 15

More information regarding details will be available soon.

Operation Christmas Child is a project of  Samaritan’s Purse, 
an international relief  organization.  Their mission is to 
provide local partners around the world with shoeboxes filled 
with small toys, hygiene items, and school supplies as a means 
of  reaching out to children in their own communities with the 
Good News of  Jesus Christ.

Glenwood has participated in Operation Christmas Child 
for many years.  In 2019, we packed over 700 shoeboxes!  
A lovingly filled shoebox is a simple yet powerful gift.  It 
communicates love and care to the child receiving the shoebox 
and provides an opportunity to share the Gospel of  Jesus. In 
addition, its impact reaches far beyond the child, touching the 
lives of  family and community.

Please take note of  the following dates and information:

How To Pack a Shoebox

1.	 Pick up your shoebox (October 18 or 25)
2.	 Choose a girl or boy and an age group
3.	 Fill with gifts (see website for ideas)
4.	 Pray for your child(ren)
5.	 Return to Glenwood (November 1, 8, or 15)

This information and more is available at:
glenwoodcc.org/occ; samaritanspurse.org/occ
or call Scott or Molly Karlsen at 360.666.0559.

2020 Information & Dates  


